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I believe NTHSA had been derelict in its duty to protect the safety and welfare of drivers on our 

public roads. NTSB has been clear that false claims by Tesla designed sell its software, lead 

drivers to rely on the system as if it were a true “full self driving” system and are making roads 

unsafe. Reckless implementation of technology that does not meet basic safety standards is not 

progress. By allowing a Chester to endanger the public you are impeding progress. These 

proposed rules are inadequate to the task. Plenty of diligent companies are making real progress 

in this area and they effort needs to be protected from charlatans that will undermine confidence 

in both the potential for real autonomy and govt’s ability to regulate it. 
 


